DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

30th November 2020

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Announcement from Education Bureau on 30 November 2020 about the special measures to prevent the wide spread of COVID-19

In view of the drastic increase of the locally transmitted Covid-19 cases in the past few days, the Education Bureau (EDB) announced that all schools have to suspend S1 to S5 face-to-face lessons starting from 2nd December, 2020 to safeguard students' health. Please refer to the following arrangements of different forms.

(A) S1 to S5 students:

The <u>scheduled lessons</u> and <u>tutorials</u> will be changed to <u>real time online mode</u>.

The meaning of **real time online mode** is as follow:

- 1) the original timetable will be followed
- 2) students should stay at home and use Google Meet & Chromebook to join the lesson
- 3) the login information is uploaded to eClass what's new section
- 4) students attendance will be counted

(B) S6 students:

The scheduled lessons will be conducted face-to-face.

The tutorials will be remained real time online mode.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

Lodach

K.C.Lo

Principal